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CERTIFICATEOFACEDURIAS


Hello,

It is difficult to understand your email as I speak Spanish and English fully.

 

I believe I was during summer 2023 at Camping Rovilleri for a week and spent about 3 months in 
France. 

There I was sleeping in an Airbnb run by an old couple from some ethereal realm. Someone somehow 
said from the ethereal realm using technology or internet " if you don't take money from the 
White House we will cut your balls" which as they said and I repeated it would manifest within 
their lives.  I got up and I used 2 rocks and a dry half burnt stick and a rake for the land so I 
made the place better which at some level I wanted. A symbolic work to get those people out of me 
that work with the internet.  They are bothering people and people that just want me with some 
women or men that I don't want. My connections to women asked me to put a picture on Instagram so 
they could have help. I tend to put things on Insta for a little time. Like when I was there 
something connected me with David de David de Sainte Maxime and I believe France itself. I 
designed a sculpture for him to work on in public. Also I pocked the eye of a book of the ex 
president of France at a Library. There was a response in my body and I realize it was there and 
still probably because when I was 17 or so I discovered Carla Bruni and I know they ended up 
together or something.


Previously, I was hurt physically along with my 7 years old and wife. Because when we got our 
phone at a store in France. There the assistant working there was given a number from another 
person and we were and we have been connected with the energy and the doings of them to us - 
perhaps a recycled number. Two cards phone numbers we got.  We met as we moved to Eugene US, an 
old couple that moved from France.  Since then we have been bothered with marks no before or at 
least no that much. I have to say too that even at an Hotel the card for the elevator did not 
work until the assistant at the desk came. It was at a nice 4 Stars hotel,  by the airport in 
Bordeaux. With this I hope that mark goes.  The name of my wife is Donna M Bouthillier.  

Previously there was some exchange of information to pay a bill that my wife did. For it I asked 
for an easy way to do it as we could not figure it out and from our understanding my wife did 
last October or Sept 2023 from the US. Neither of us understand or want to understand why things 
are so difficult. My phone even has problems that if I don't use the phone right when I need it 
for what I need it there is a problem. Even the parking app that I am using now in Valencia, 
sometimes even Instagram . There are also strange storms in Valencia thunder mixed with 
fireworks.


For example with regards to it. I have a collection of art. In the payment method I decided that 
they could do 14,000 USD payments with Zelle to my Chase account. So I could go then to the bank 
with a series of transactions then there to speak in person with the advisor of what to do no 
with an hipotesis. To my surprise the amount max on Zelle was lowered to 4,000 or 5,000 USD. 
Related or not very extrange that was. 


You are welcome to visit my website www.torresjoaquin.com 


Best regards,


Joaquín Torres R


FORGOT: I WROTE OTHER TWOS SO AS TO DIVIDE THAT SO IT DOES NOT FORM AND THEY WOULD GT TOGETHER ON 
STREETS. ALSO WE WERE AT A PATISSERIE TO THE SIDE OF A RESTAURANT TO WHICH I ARRIVED ONE LATE 
NIGHT TO AND WHEN TO ASK FOR A SANDWITHS TO GO - THAT THINK TAHT HATES AND DON WOANT TO SPEAK 
BILINGUAL AND MIXES WITH VALENCIAN —  THEN FROM INSIDE SAID REMOVE THE CAR OR SOMEONE WOULD 
SKRATCH THE CAR AND THEY DID. IT IS SOMETHING THEY WROTE A T AND IT IS THAT THING OF THE KEYS 
THAT RELATES TO THE ELOHIMS AND ADONAIS OF OTHERS BUT IT GOES TO THE DOERS.  I WAS WALKING WITH 
DECISION EARLIER SAYING ONE FOOT TWO FEETS. SOMETHINK LIKE IF I AM FROM SPAIN AND I AM IN FRANCE 
THERE IS NO AN ASPECT LIKE THE TRAINTRACKS ROADS, ETC. OR THE FAN ASOCIATION WITH A CAR WITH A 
CAR THAT THE SYMPSOMS DESIGNED . I HAVE SENSE OF HUMOR. 


KNIFES I WAS THROUGN OUT AS THEY WERE PEOPLE OF VERY VERY HIGH SPHERES THAT LIKES TO EAT IN 
RESTAURANTS Y TAL Y CUAL Y YO VIAJO. Y ASÍ ENCUENTRO SITIOS ESTUPENDOS POR LA MAYOR PARTE OTROS 
SE LLEVARON EL GOZE DE ELLO Y DEJARON LA EXRBACION Y LAS CARENCIAS. 
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